!!! Early Bird Cut-Off Deadline is Monday !!!

Happy Friday everyone!
May 1st, the Early Bird Cut-Off Day is Monday!!!

Teams wishing to qualify for the Early Bird Discount need to submit their Electronic Entry and mail their Financial Forms (with payments) by Monday, 5/1/17!!!

All of the pertinent forms can be found at dacof.com
on the home page, in the blue "Latest News" box, on the right side of the page.

Additionally, if you haven't already secured a hotel room for our event, this is a great time to make your hotel reservations!
The hotel information can be found at:
dacof.com
"Contacts" tab
"Hotels" drop down

Lastly, if you haven't completed your RV Reservation, or have yet to request one, please do that at this time! I spoke with Jessie this morning and she said that there are several RV Reservations that needed to be completed and paid for, and that there are still RV Spots available!

We hope everyone has a productive weekend completing their Early Bird Entries and we look forward to receiving them!

Best Regards,
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